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Portland State University acknowledges that it has signed and returned the Certification and Agreement to the Department of 

Education and has used 97 percent of the funds received to date under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants to students. 

 

Total HEERF funds received: $43,978,699 

 

Total HEERF funds distributed to date: $42,679,901 

Total HEERF funds distributed in the quarter: $9,793,211 

 

Number of students eligible to participate in Title IV: 18,928 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Basis for eligibility: 

Award & Eligibility 

Automatic Eligibility 

• Pell-eligible or equivalent students  

• Enrolled as of April 10, 2022 

No application is required. Students who meet automatic eligibility will be contacted by PSU via email and will have the option to 

apply their award to their student account or have the award sent to them directly. 

Application Required 

Application closes June 10, 2022 for winter term. 

 

Eligibility: Undergraduate or graduate student enrolled at PSU as of April 10, 2022 

 

Documentation is not required to prove expenses, and individual awards will be capped at $1000 per student. 

Awarding Process 

Portland State University will review applications as they are submitted and will notify students on a rolling basis of their eligibility 

and award amounts. The maximum award is up to $1000. We will award funds based on students’ stated expenses. Funding from the 

COVID-19 Emergency Fund will not impact a student’s financial aid package. Grant funds will be disbursed directly to student 

accounts. Disbursements of funds will not be applied to an outstanding balance on the student account without the student’s 

permission. 








